Jennifer Breslouf

From: Jennifer Breslouf

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 8:34 AM

To: Laurance Lee; Katie Whewell; Neil Cronin
Subject: RE: 940 Boylston Street

Hi Laurance —

Thanks. I'll speak with Neil and to see if we can continue this to the February 8™ docket; we’ve got a few items
scheduled for that date already. If we can’t do it then, it will go on the following public hearing date, which is scheduled
right now for March 1%,

Thanks, Jenn

From: Laurance Lee <llee@rfl-law.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 5:11 PM

To: Katie Whewell <kwhewell@newtonma.gov>; Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov>; Jennifer Breslouf
<jbreslouf@newtonma.gov>

Subject: 940 Boylston Street

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hi Katie,

You may accept this email as a formal request for a continuance of our public hearing scheduled for
January 25, 2022 to the next hearing date of February 8, 2022.

Thank you,
Laurance

Laurance S.L. Lee
Attorney

ROSENBERG, FREEDMAN & LEE LLP

246 Walnut Street - Suite 201
Newton, Massachusetts 02460
T: 617-964-7000 x300

F: 617-964-4025

Email: llee@rfl-law.com

Firm web site: www.rfl-law.com

Send files securely:
https:/ /securesend.rfl-law.com/filedrop/llee@rfl-law.com
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